
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 2018 

 

 

Charity Week Third to Fifth Year Inflatable Session 

Wednesday 24 October 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

This year, as part of Charity Week, the lunchtime activity on Wednesday 24 October is an 

inflatable course in the sports hall. Staff and students will be involved in this, with students 

paying to put their name in a hat to have a go. However, we are aware that this is a very 

popular session and that only a few students will be able to take part over lunch.  

 

We have been able to keep the inflatable until after school and are offering a supervised 

session for Third to Fifth Years to pay to have a go with friends, raising money for a 

fantastic cause at the same time.  

 

This year we are raising money for Saint Michael’s Hospice, a charity which supports families 

living with terminal illness living in the Harrogate area. 

 

The cost per ticket is £3 and this should be paid for, and consent given, via Parentpay by 

Friday 12 October so that we can organise the sessions. There will be a range of 

refreshments available on the evening at a small cost and there may be tickets available on 

the door depending on numbers. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The School Officers 


